
TOWN OF ROCKINGHAM

The Rockingham Development Review Board will hold a 
public hearing on Wednesday, August 10, 2022, beginning 
at 6:30 p.m. The application is to expand a childcare facility 
from 6 children to 12 children located at 19 Ripple Lane. The 
zoning application is available online at rockinghamvt.org. 
The meeting is located at the Rockingham Town Hall 3rd 
floor conference room and on Zoom using the meeting ID: 
814 6075 8306 with the passcode ‘DRB’


